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Willkom, Mae - DNR

From: Willkom, Mae - DNR
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2017 5:06 PM
To: 'Ritterling, Jon'
Subject: RE: Volk Field - Proposed Plan - Six Munitions Response Sites - FR501, SR503, SR503c, 

SR504, SR506, and MU507 - Draft Final

Jon, 
 
As we discussed by phone, I wanted to clarify that the only MRSs to which LUCs in the form of continuing obligations 
(COs) under Section 292.12 of the Wisconsin Statutes will apply are those on the DNR database, specifically SR503, 
SR503c, SR504, and SR506.  FR501 was formally given a designation of “No Action Required” on the state database on 
2/28/2017 (therefore, WI COs will not be applied there), and no notification of any hazardous substance release was 
ever received by DNR for MU507.   
 
In addition, it should be noted that restrictions on “groundwater use” under WI COs will not consist of strict well 
prohibitions; rather, DNR approval prior to well construction or reconstruction will be required, in accordance with s. NR 
812.09 (4) (w), Wis. Adm. Code.  This requirement will apply to private drinking water wells and high capacity wells.  At 
the time of formal site closure, if any of the inaccessible areas of certain MRSs are determined to have presented an 
impediment to a complete site investigation and/or cleanup of MC, WI COs may also include requirements for additional 
environmental work if and when those areas ever become accessible. 
 
For each MRS, the final site closure letter will be the enforceable document by which WI COs are imposed.  These letters 
will be issued after a formal case closure request form is submitted for each MRS, together with applicable review 
fees.  Please let me know, if you have specific questions regarding that process or anything else stated above. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Proposed Plan.    
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Mae E. Willkom 
Phone: 715-839-3748 
mae.willkom@wi.gov 
 

From: Ritterling, Jon [mailto:jritterling@eaest.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 9:22 AM 
To: Willkom, Mae - DNR 
Cc: Crumbling, Brant M CIV USAF NGB A7 (US); DICKERSON, Mark CIV USAF NGB A7 (US) 
(mark.dickerson2.civ@mail.mil); Gonnering, Dan D - DMA; Pfertsh, Troy G NWO 
<Troy.G.Pfertsh@usace.army.mil> (Troy.G.Pfertsh@usace.army.mil) 
Subject: Volk Field - Proposed Plan - Six Munitions Response Sites - FR501, SR503, SR503c, SR504, SR506, and 
MU507 - Draft Final 
 
Mae – 
 
Attached for your review is the Draft Final PP for six sites at Volk Field.  All of these underwent an IRA and were 
addressed in the FS that you recently reviewed.  The comments you had for the FS have been carried over to this 
PP, as applicable (e.g., ARARs list).   
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This is the PP that I was warning you about that was coming (ha).  Please don’t hesitate to ask if you have any 
questions or if you would like a hard copy to review.   
 
Thanks. 
 
Jon M. Ritterling, PE 
Senior Project Manager/Engineer 
EA Engineering, Science, and Technology, Inc., PBC 
221 Sun Valley Blvd., Suite D, Lincoln, NE 68528 
402.476.3766 Ext. 1313 | 402.817.7636 (direct) | 402.350.8624 (cell) 
IMPROVING THE QUALITY OF THE ENVIRONMENT IN WHICH WE LIVE, ONE PROJECT AT A TIME® 
 


